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May 2023 
 
 
     
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Kingston University Visit 

In keeping with our commitment to provide students with outstanding careers guidance and tailored support when 

choosing their next step after school, we have organised for selected students to visit Kingston University.  Kingston 

University is ranked a top 5 university in London in 21 subjects in the 2023 Guardian University Guide including interior 

design, mental health nursing, fashion and textiles and midwifery.  The day will consist of:  

 Tour of the college from Student Ambassadors  

 Q&A with Student Ambassadors  

 A number of workshops with University staff and Student Ambassadors. 

 

The visit will take place on Thursday 8th June.  There is no cost to the trip. 

 

Students should arrive at school by 8.30am as normal and attend Academic Mentoring.  Students will then meet in 

the Atrium and will be taken to Kingston University by school mini bus. The campus visit will end at 2.30pm and 

students will travel back to the Academy on the school mini bus.  Students will be dismissed from school at 3.20pm. 

 

Students should be in correct uniform, as per Academy dress code.  Students will need a packed lunch and drink 

for the day.   

 

Priority for places on this trip will be allocated to those students who are yet to visit a University this year.  Remaining 

places will then be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to gain experience of higher education at a world renowned University.  If you would 

like your child to participate in this opportunity, please complete and sign the attached permission slip.  Please 

return the slip to myself by Wednesday 24th May. Should you have any questions or queries regarding above please 

do not hesitate to contact me.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Ms B. Reynolds 

Senior Vice Principal  
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Managing Director: Steve Kenning 

 

Year 10 Kingston University Trip – Thursday 8th June 

 

Student:          _________________________________    AM:   _________  

 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to Kingston University on Thursday 8th June. I 

understand that my child should arrive at school at normal time (8.30am) in full Academy uniform. 

 

My child receives free school meals and would like a packed lunch provided: 

  Yes   [   ]   No   [   ] 

 

 

I give permission for photographs of my child to be taken and published on social media and Academy 

marketing material: 

  Yes   [   ]   No   [   ] 

 

 

 

Signed:  ______________________________________  (parent/carer)   

 

 

Date:  ______________________________________    

 

 

 Please return to Ms Reynolds by Wednesday 24th May
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